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PENNSYLVANIA STATE ASSOCIATION OF TOWNSHIP SUPERWVISORS

December 19, 2006

Mr. Alvin C. Bush, Chairman

Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14" Floor

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Chairman Bush:

This is to inform you that we have reviewed the proposed regulations to Chapters
109 and 110 of 25 PA Code pertaining to Water Resource Planning, #7-403 (#2585) and
have no additional concerns that should be brought to the Commission’s attention.
Although these regulations apply to our members that withdrawal in excess of 10,000
gallons per day of water over a 30-day period, most should already be in compliance due
to previous requirements of the department and the water basin commissions.

Again, we appreciate the interest of the Commission and look forward to working
with you and your staff in the coming year.

Sincerely,
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Elam M. Herr
Assistant Executive Director
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cc; Susan K. Weaver
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